
 

 
HARRISON COUNTY CRIME STOPPERS  
BOARD MINUTES  1-4-2024 

 
With 15 in attendance, President Jeane Christinson called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m.  
minutes were read and approved 

 
There was discussion on the banner placements. There is currently one in Logan and one 

in Missouri Valley. The remaining banners will be used for events. Chilli Cookoff was added to 
the event sheet. Stacy put a post on Facebook asking the public for ideas on where to hold events 

 
Thank you letters were sent to Washington County bank for the donations received. 

Thank you Jeane! 
 
Updated posters were made for the $2,000 reward being offered for missing person Jesse 

George. Jeane will replace the old ones with the new.  
 
Challenge coins. There are 40 coins remaining. Denton is looking into getting Venmo to 

make it easier to receive payments. 
 
 
Update on tips- We have received 7 tips online for the month and a few calls into the tip 

line as well. It’s a work in progress. Denton will share any tips from Stacy in relation to the 
missing persons with DCI investigators. 

 
The ride along waiver form was presented. Flaughtery went over the basic information.  

Jeane and Stacy will be participating. 
 
The new hoodies and t-shirts were brought to the meeting. They turned out really nice. 

Stacy will place another order. Some had requested grey instead of black and some a different 
size. Orders have to be 12 or more before being sent into Sign Depot.  

 
Police Updates 
 
The Dare program is starting to reach out to every school starting after the holidays.  

 
Dunap PD had calls for domestic complaints, narcotics and illegal firearms as well as a 

lot of transports.  
 
911 had a class in Logan for the students on how and when to call 911. A test call was 

placed to the 911 center during the presentation. Students were receptive. 
 
A new drone was received through a grant 
 

 



Flahtery stated that the speed trailer has retired for the winter. If it gets nice again, they 
might put it back out. 

 
 

 
With no further business motion was made to adjourn @ 7:34 p.m. Motion carried 

  
 

************************************************************** 
HARRISON COUNTY CRIME STOPPERS 
FINANCIAL STATEMENT 
No Credits 
No Debits  
Balance as of January, 23rd 2024 is $5,964.95 
Next Meeting will be Thursday, March 7th, at 7:00 p.m. at the Harrison County Sheriff’s 
Office in Logan. 
 ************************************************************** 
Stacy L. Salter | Secretary/Treasure 
Harrison County Iowa Crime Stoppers 
111 S 1st Ave, Logan, Iowa 51546 
Tip Line: 1-866-901-0357 
ssalter@harrisoncountyiowacrimestoppers.org 
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